
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: May 4, 2023
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: John Paton, Executive Director

Caleigh Wojcicki, CIAAA Executive Director
Re: New Athletic Directors’ Retreat

ASAA Athletic Directors and Principal,

The ASAA will be hosting a New Athletic Directors' Retreat. The content will be geared towards

those new to the role (1st, 2nd, 3rd year) but is open to anyone.

We hope to cover regulatory information, as well as professional learning opportunities and

leadership training.

The event will be held in Edmonton on Tuesday, August 22. For planning purposes, count on the

Retreat starting at 9am and finishing at around 4pm.

To sign up, please fill in this form. The ASAA has received a grant that will be used to cover the

cost of up to 50 participants, so 50 will be the registration cap. The grant will cover up to 25

room nights (so you would have a shared room), lunch, and a nominal transportation subsidy.

Deadline for registration is June 20, 2023.

If you have any questions, please contact Brad Van Raalte at brad@asaa.ca.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPsBGYO7FC2YKujNjBQ-QJOhocl6TS4EwcmkORywD6Oi6VSw/viewform?usp=sf_link

